
 

1 May 2019 
 
 
 
Janis Karklins, EPDP Phase 2 Chair 
Keith Drazek, GNSO Council Chair 
 
 
 
Dear Janis and Keith, 
 
Thank you again for joining us in Los Angeles last week. I hope you have been able to make 
optimal use of this time to plan for phase 2 of the EPDP Team’s work. My team remains 
available should you have any further questions or require further information. As requested, I 
am hereby confirming my request to you and the EPDP Team for further collaboration in relation 
to the Unified Access Model (UAM) based on the model proposed by the Technical Study Group 
(TSG) on Access to Non-Public Registration Data.  
 
As I have stated previously and reiterated during our conversation, the work that ICANN org has 
been supporting in relation to a UAM based on the model proposed by the TSG has as its 
objective to determine whether this would diminish the legal liability of contracted parties, who 
would provide access to non-public registration data. This in turn, is expected to inform the 
EPDP Team’s phase 2 deliberations. However, during recent conversations it has become clear 
that before an answer can be provided, further work needs to be undertaken to help inform the 
discussions with the European Commission and Data Protection Authorities. As such, I would 
like to request that the EPDP identifies a small number of representatives who, on behalf of the 
EPDP Team, would work with ICANN org, to move forward these discussions. I expect that this 
work will also further help inform the EPDP Team’s deliberations.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you.  
 
 
 
Best wishes, 
   

 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
 


